















	Text1: On or before January 17, 2018, EOIR's Office of the Chief Immigration Judge published this Operating Policies and Procedures Memorandum (OPPM), which is maintained in the EOIR Policy Manual for substance still relevant for EOIR proceedings, but which may include outdated technical details.


